

Moorlands Junior School Newsletter

Working Together, Inspiring and Nurturing Everyone to Achieve and Grow

26th November 2021

Thursday 2nd December: Whole school theatre trip to Sale Waterside (The Not So Ugly Sisters)

Friday 3rd December: Own clothes day for chocolate or hamper gifts

Thursday 9th December: Parent meetings for years 4, 5 &6 Y5 film night, 5.30pm-7.30pm

Friday 10th December: Own clothes day in exchange for bottles of cakes.

Christmas Fair (in the school day-children only)

Monday 13th December: Parent meetings 3.45pm-6.30pm

Tuesday 14th December: Y5&6 Christmas Party

Wednesday 15th December: Christmas Lunch

Thursday 16th December: Y3 & 4 Christmas Party

Monday 20th December:

Tuesday 21st December: and break up for Christmas



Values day

The children have had a wonderful day celebrating our school value of 'respect and value'. They have been exploring what this means and how it impacts on our behaviour towards each other.

Whole School Theatre Trip

We have booked a whole school trip to Sale Waterside Theatre to see 'The Not So Ugly Sisters' on Thursday 2nd December.

Please find payment details on ParentPay.

Please note: the school office will not be staffed while we are there, please try to call with messages before lunch, use class dojo or email and we will respond as soon as we can.

Stars of the Week

3C Lewis

3K Auden

4F Robin

4D Iman

WN Zane

5C Emily

5D Daisy

6C Lucas

6T Jiyya



Own Clothes Days

Thank you for all the donations so far-it's difficult to move in Mrs Litten's office at the moment!

We will be having a couple more own clothes days (3rd December and 10th December). These are in exchange for donations of chocolate, bottles, hamper gifts or cakes. (please only send cakes in on the day of the fair).

Parents Meetings

You have received an email to let you know that the booking system for parents meetings for years 4, 5, 6 and WN is open. Please click on the link to book a slot.

Year 3 have already had their parent meetings earlier on in the term.

Thank you.

Film Night for Y6

Thank you to all the volunteers who came to film night to make such an enjoyable experience for our year 6 children.

The next film night is on Thursday 9th December for year 5.

Enhanced Measures in Trafford Early Years and Education Settings

The most recent review decided that:

- All local enhanced measures below will remain in place and be reviewed on 29th November.
- Household Contacts:
- •Start daily LFD testing as soon as they become aware that a member of their household has tested positive (KS2 and above).
- Have a PCR test as per national guidance
- Household contacts do NOT need to stay at home until they receive their PCR test result
- Continue to LFD test for a period of 10 days even if their PCR is negative
- Household contacts can now continue to attend school, If household contacts develop Covid symptoms or return a positive LFD test then they need to start to self-isolate and go for a PCR test immediately.

Christmas Arrangements at Moorlands

We will soon be putting up our Christmas tree and it has become a tradition that each child takes part in decorating the school tree. If they would like, children may bring in <u>a</u> decoration from home. They will be given the opportunity to place this on the tree. Please <u>do not</u> send in precious family treasures.

Wednesday 15th December is Christmas lunch. All children are able to wear a Christmas hat, if they wish. Children on school dinners will have Christmas dinner with all the trimmings! Children who are on packed lunch are allowed to bring in extra treats that day and we will all have cheery Christmas music to accompany our lunches!

The upper school Christmas party is on Tuesday 14th December (year 6 will be in the morning and year 5 in the afternoon). The lower school party is on Thursday 16th December (year 3 in the morning and year 4 in the afternoon).

For morning parties children should come to school in their party clothes and bring their uniform to change into. For afternoon parties, children should come in their uniform and bring party clothes in a named bag to get changed into.

Class teachers will be in touch to outline specific arrangements for each party.

Our Christmas postal service has started. Children can post their cards in the postbox located in the library and they will be delivered by our year six elves! Please make sure the envelopes are clearly labelled with the child's name and class.

Although our Christmas fair will be for children only this year we are still hoping to give them the same experience. We will be holding it during the school day on Friday 10th December, inviting year groups at a time to come to see the stalls. We will be having chocolate, jam jars, bottle tombola, a teddy stall and a cake stall.